City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear City Councilors:

In Response to a 17F request filed by your Honorable Body on January 9, 2023.

Re: Relative to the Special Education for Private School from School Year 2019-2023.
Sincerely,

M__-_._

Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston



